
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

9th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Class Photos and Year Six Group Photo – Thursday 29th June  

 

On Thursday 29th June, the photographers will be in school to take: 

 

 Class Photographs 

 Year Six Year Group Photograph 

 
The session will take place during the morning before lunch. 

 

Year Four pupils should arrive to school in their uniform, and bring PE kit to change into. 

 

Please ensure that your child is in correct branded school uniform on this day. 

 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Anne Eardley 

Head Teacher 

 


